From: carolyn bailie

Sent: 25 January 2020 09:32

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: This is totally unacceptable!

00:24 Fri 24 Jan

8 infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.u

Department

for Transport
Great Minster House Telephone:
33 Horseferry Road e-mail: ti
London, SW1P 4DR Web: W

To:

1.
All Interested Parties

Dear SirfMadam

Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examinatiol

Application by RiverOak Strategic Partners Limited (“the Applic
Development Consent for the reopening and development of M:

| am writing to notify you of a decision announced by Nusrat Ghan
State) to set a new deadline for the decision on this application.




Our councils are building all over our land after the airport was taken off building over and now you are doing
this??!!

Unacceptable!
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